
 

Ref: Y3Wisepay/noc 
 
 
 
6th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
At the end of the last academic year, we wrote to parents of children who were then in year 
2 explaining that their entitlement to Universal Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM) would end 
as they entered Year 3.  
 
Your child may still be entitled to receive free school meals for the rest of their time at 
Bloxwich Academy, however you have to apply via Walsall Local Authority in order for the 
school to receive the funding. You can apply online, and find more information about the 
eligibility criteria by heading to the website: 
 
https://go.walsall.gov.uk/schools_and_learning/schools_in_walsall/school_meals/apply_for
_free_school_meals 
 
If your child is not entitled to free school meals, however you would still like them to receive 
a hot dinner in school, you can pay for this service through a system called Wisepay. School 
meals will cost £2.20 per day and your child’s log in details for Wisepay are attached. If you 
would like to check your child’s current Free School Meal status, please call the school office 
on 01922 710226 and we will be happy to look into this for you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 
 


